On June 29th Board Member Monroe Benaim asked the following questions regarding Board Item CP5 - Term Contract for Debris Cleanup/Removal:

Question #1:  Is an amount specified or a predetermined rate specified? 

Response #1:  The rates are indicated on the bid tabulation sheet which is an attachment to the agenda item.

Question #2:  Do I assume if nothing is needed, nothing will be spent (i.e. we do not pay them for "stand-by"?)?

Response #2:  We only pay them if and when we direct them to provide services.  There is no "stand-by" fee.

